
From: Sue Helson <mamaapapaa@yahoo.com.au>
To: Down To Earth Organising Committee <ocmail@dte.org.au>
Cc: DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: Fw: Down To Earth 838-2018. C0000908
Date: Sun, 13 Dec 2020 23:17:04 +0000 (UTC)
X-Mailer: WebService/1.1.17278 YahooMailIosMobile Yahoo%20Mail/52134 CFNetwork/1197 
Darwin/20.0.0

Hi John,Could you please present this as correspondence inwards at the OC meeting 
on Thursday 17/12/20.Cheers Suzie❤ 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

On Monday, December 14, 2020, 9:42 am, Sue Helson <mamaapapaa@yahoo.com.au> wrote:

Hi Tanya,Thank you so much I will pass this onto the OC and we will ask Troy to 
forward your report once he receives it.Kind Regards Suzie

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, December 14, 2020, 8:07 am, Tanya Eade-Smith <tanya.eade-
smith@nrar.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

#yiv0246719103 P {margin-top:0;margin-bottom:0;}Hi Sue, 

Thank you for your email. I will send your Co-operative Secretary a report. I am 
unable to individually correspond and all official correspondence is via the Proper 
Officer/s. I shall send that email a response.
Many thanks

Tanya Eade-Smith

Team Leader Investigations | Regional Water Regulation |South West

Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR)

Suite 5B/ 620 Macauley Street, Albury NSW | 2640

T:  02 60517716 | M: 0447657248 
E:  tanya.eade-smith@nrar.nsw.gov.au
W: https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/natural-resources-access-regulator

To contact the NRAR Hotline and make a report call: 1800 633 362

From: Sue Helson <mamaapapaa@yahoo.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 11 December 2020 1:45 PM
To: Tanya Eade-Smith <tanya.eade-smith@nrar.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: ocmail@dte.org.au <ocmail@dte.org.au>; directors@dte.coop <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: Down To Earth 838-2018. C0000908 Dear Tanya,



I am writing on behalf of the Down To Earth Organising Committee. As our deadline 
for compliance to this directive is due on Thursday 31 December 2020 we are asking 
if there has been an official report done re the NRAR cleanup. There was an 
inspection carried out by Simon and Steve on Tuesday 27th October 2020 at Pretty 
Pine Road Moulamein N.S.W., when we were given a “verbal” thumbs up.
I would like to thank you for all your assistance on said matter, our thanks also 
to Simon & Steve for the way in which they carried out the inspection.

Kind Regards
Suzie Helson on behalf of DTE Organising Committee 

Sent from my iPad


